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Memorandum
ABP: 317802-25

To:

From :

Re :

Mary Henchy Board Member

Catherine Flynn E.O.

Construction of 2 adjoined single storey data centres with associated site

works. An Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) has been

submitted with the application.

Site within the townland of Ballymakaily, West of Newcastle Road, (R120)

Lucan, Co. Dublin

Date: 12th June 2025

On the 8th March 2025, a Statutory Notice under Section 132 of the Planning and

Development Act 2000 as amended was issued to the applicant as per Board

direction dated 3rd April 2025.

A response was received from the Applicant on the 28tt' May 2025.

This has not been circulated at this stage.

Fire forwarded to the Board for direction/decision
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